WAEC
11 MAY 2023

] Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox
Sent: Thursday, 11 May 2023 4:31 PM

To:
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Sent: Thursday, 11 May 2023 12:27 PM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Subject: 2023 Electoral Boundary Review

CeA

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and

attachments.
SPAM emails must be reported to the Helpdesk.

Good afternoon

I am writing to express the Shire of Laverton’s support for the retention of the sixteen regional electorates as part of

the upcoming 2023 electoral boundary review.,

The shire of Laverton believes it is essential to maintain a fair and balanced representation of regional areas in the
Western Australian Parliament. The regional electorates have provided effective representation for regicnal areas
since their introduction and have ensured the needs and concerns of regional communities are heard and

addressed.

Regional areas play a significant role in Western Australia's economy, contributing significantly to the state's mining

(Laverton contributes over 55 biltion}, agriculture, and other industries.

The retention of the sixteen regional electorates will ensure regional areas continue to have a strong voice on
matters which concern them and across the broader community of Western Australia.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Shire of Laverton should you have any further questions and especially where

the WA Liberal party has indicated changes to the Shire of Laverton numbers.

Thank you and Regards.

PHIL MARSHALL

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

E: ceo@laverton.wa.gov.au
SHIRE OF P: (08) 9031-1202
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NOTICE: The Shire of Laverion advises that precautions have been faken to minimise the risk of transmifting software viruses, but we advise
you to carry out your own virus checks on any attachment to this email. The Shire of Laverton does not accept liability for any loss or damage

caused by software viruses.

If you are not the intended recipient of this email, then you must net disseminate, copy or take any action in reliance on it and you must delete
the email (and any attachment} from your computer memory and destroy all hard and other copies of it. If you have received this messags in
error please notify us immediately.

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Efectoral Commissian acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our
electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Efders post, present.and emerging.





